
Inspire Learning Study Programmes Maths and English Covid Additional Support Strategy 

Inspire Learning recognises that in spite of the best efforts of schools, colleges and other providers, 

many learners have experienced the negative impact of COVID-19 shutdown and this has affected 

their progress in Maths and English.  

To address this, our Study Programme provision is committed to providing additional maths and 

English support to those learners who are yet to achieve a GCSE grade 4 in either of those subjects. 

This support will be delivered within smaller groups (no more than 5 learners), allowing support staff 

to spend more time with each learner, focusing upon their individualised targets. 

To achieve this, Inspire has employed additional staff and these extra sessions are timetable as part 

of a learner’s programme. We have also purchased extra online resources that allow learners to 

follow an individualised programme based on their initial and diagnostic assessment, not only on our 

premises but also from home. Any learner who does not have access to a laptop and/or the internet 

at home will be loaned the necessary hardware for the duration of their programme. 

Inspire learning is committed to addressing the impact of the pandemic on its learners and should a 

closedown be necessary, of either an individual base or the whole county-wide provision, our 

learners will receive the same quality of learning and level of support that they would by way of 

face-to-face provision.  


